
 

 
 

unOfficial ​Meeting Minutes from ​January 5th 2020  ​meeting 
Accepted at the Sunday, Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the ​February 4th 2020 ​ meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:47 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $16,695.19. Defender was sold on 1/15/2020 for 

$16,500.  There was a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Steve Forrest and 
seconded by Mike Poulin. It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The January 5th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted as 

read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Dale Sutherland. It was voted on ​unanimously to 
accept. 

 
Trails 

● Approximately half of the signs are out.  Still more to put out if we get more snow. 
● Ready for snow.  
● Defender was sold for $16,500. 
● Open discussion regarding Greendale trail and future of club keeping the maintenance. 

Steve feels strongly to give full control to Londonderry.  The National Forest is difficult 
to work with.  They have stringent guidelines regarding bridge repairs, chainsaw safety, 
etc…  We are going to invite the Londonderry President to the April meeting to discuss 
the future of National Forest trails.  

Future 
● Open discussion on fireworks and a possible New Year’s Eve dinner.  Possible 

DJ/dancing. 
● Open discussion regarding gun  raffle idea.  Should start in early fall possibly a two gun 

raffle.   Maybe hold drawing at Cider Days.  Need to make a final decision in April to 
move forward. 
  

The next two meetings will be on Sundays​: ​ March 1st 2019.​  8:30 a.m. at The Belmont Fire 
Station 
 

 



 

Meeting was called to close at 8:23 a.m.  by Steve Forrest. 
 

Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


